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Dear friends, families, and 
partners in Christ’s ministry: 
During this pandemic time I 
pray that that you, your 
family, and your church are 
doing well. All our family 
members are grateful to the 
Lord for our good health. 

We praise God that even 
during this bad time for us 
his ministry is still doing well 
and continues to grow and is 
doing well in the Pacific 
Northwest as well as other parts of the 
US and Cambodia. We thank the Lord 
and are grateful to him for allowing us to 
continue to serve him among the 
Cambodian people here and in 
Cambodia. 

In the last prayer letter I introduced 
two pastors that we started supporting. I 
now introduce to you three new pastors 
that we help with partial support so they 
can serve the Lord. First is Pastor Phay 
Than. Pastor Than is a pastor and also a 
farmer in northwest Siem Reap province. 
He accepted the Lord while he was in a 
refugee camp in the late 70s and heard 
the call to ministry in the late 90s. Pastor 
Than has been one of our trainees for a 
few years now. He takes what he learns 
from us and trains other people in his 
congregation. Pastor Than and his wife 
have seven children; some are still in his 
care. He is poor but serves the Lord 
without complaint. We learned that he 
barely has enough to live on even with his 
work on his farm. With some of the funds 
we have we decided to support him so he 
can continue to serve the Lord. Pastor 
Phay Than not only pastors a church in 
his remote village but also starts other 
churches as well. He is a faithful pastor 
and church planter and we want to see 
him continue to serve the Lord and start 
more churches in Cambodia. 

Another pastor that we started to 
support is Pastor Prom Prin. Pastor Prin 
is another trainee in our training class. He 
also takes what he learns from us to train 
other people in his congregation. Pastor 
Prin heard the call to serve God and even 
though he is poor, he stepped forward to 
serve God anyway. Pastor Prin and his 
wife have four children. Pastor Prin also 
works hard with his community and is 

about to help start a new congregation in 
northwest of Cambodia. 

The third pastor that we support is 
Pastor Roeun Ron. Pastor Ron is also one 
of our trainees in our training class. He 
takes what he learns from us to train 
other people in his congregation. Pastor 
Prin heard the call to serve God and even 
though he is poor, he stepped forward to 
serve God anyway. Pastor Ron and his 
wife has one child. Pastor Ron is working 
hard with his community and is about to 
help start a new congregation in 
northwest Cambodia. The funds we have 
from partners like yourself enables us to 
help Pastor Than, Pastor Prin, Pastor 
Ron and other pastors to continue to 
serve God. 

Pastor Cheam Rin and his wife 
faithfully serve the Lord among the 
Cambodian people in his local and 
surrounding villages and provinces. They 
share the love of Christ with many people 
wherever they travel. Last month they led 
40+ people to Christ and baptized them. 

Pastor Chan Roum started meeting 
through the internet for those who are 
able to join him and study the Bible with 
him. He has not yet been able to start 
sharing Christ with the teenagers in our 
language classes on Friday night at the 
CMC Training Center. 

Pastor Phan Sophun and his wife 
faithfully serve the Lord among the 
Cambodian people in Pursat Province. 
They also share the love of Christ and 
preaches to many people in their towns 
and nearby villages. God is good! 

Pastor Mam SamOeun serve the Lord 
among the Cambodian people in Siem 
Reap Province. He shares the love of 
Christ with many people in their towns 
and nearby villages. After leading them to 

Christ he gives them a Bible. 
Pastor SamOeun leads 
services in the open air 
every Sunday. We praise the 
Lord for his goodness 
through his faithful servants 
like pastor SamOeun. We at 
CMC thank you for 
supporting God's servants 
in Cambodia. 

 Please pray for all the 
faithful pastors to have 
wisdom and guidance while 

serving God in Cambodia as they win 
Cambodians for Christ. Pray also for 
their faithfulness in serving the Lord. 

For an average of $100 per month you 
can support one national leader in 
Cambodia and send them to reach 
Cambodians for Christ. Would you pray 
and consider sending a gift to support one 
or more pastors and leaders in Cambodia? 
Please send your generous gifts to 
Missions Door account 92582QS. 

Pastor Ravy Manickam serves as our 
country coordinator for Cambodia. He 
lives and works there even though he is 
short on his support. He trusts that God 
will provide. We want to support Pastor 
Ravy to work among the Cambodian 
people. He trains local church leaders 
around the country. Pastor Ravy needs to 
raise $918 per month to have his full 
support. Please pray that God will 
provide for Pastor Ravy. If God speaks to 
your heart and you are able to partner 
with Pastor Ravy, please send your 
generous gift to Missions Door, account 
#50161QS. 

US ministries 
Cambodian Ministries for Christ 

(CMC) reaches out to Cambodian non-
Christians. Please check out our website 

Leading people to Christ 
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for more information at cmcmission.org. 
We serve the Lord with Cambodian 
churches here in the North America and 
Cambodia. I thank God for Cambodian 
Ministries for Christ; this organization is 
dear to my heart and reaches our beloved 
Cambodian people. Please pray for 
Cambodian Ministries for Christ (CMC) 
and for me to be faithful in serving Jesus 
among the Cambodian people in the US 
and Cambodia. Pray that God will fulfill 
the needs for this ministry. Pray that 
God will give us wisdom for his ministry 
among Cambodian people. 

I am able to preach at Cambodian 
Evangelical Church in Tacoma again 
since July. Pray that the Lord will enable 
churches to meet everywhere. Some 
Cambodian churches canceled their 
services. Other churches trusted the Lord 
and institute worship service again. Our 
church start worship service since 
Mother’s Day. My prayer is to see all 
Cambodian Churches work in unity to 
bring the Good News of Jesus Christ to 
people who need salvation and a personal 
walk with the Lord. 

Since the pandemic started there is 
much disinformation propagated on the 
internet in English and Khmer. Many 
Cambodians have been deceived. I thank 
the Lord for giving me time to talk to 
people who believed the deception. I 
spend hours on the phone with 
individuals and groups to help them 
understand sound doctrine and correct 
teaching from the Bible. Please pray that 
the Lord will give me his wisdom to 
prepare more study guides to help the 
new generation of leaders here in the US 
and Cambodia. 
Cambodia ministries 

I received a text from our students in 
Cambodia asking when I will return to 
conduct training again. I hope to return 
to Cambodia in November if the Lord 
open the door. Please pray that God will 
use this training to help his servants in 
Cambodia expand their ministries. Pray 
also that God would work through those 
who hear of the needs in Cambodia and 
will partner with us to reach Cambodia 
for Christ. 

I thank you for your prayers and 
generous gifts which covered the need for 
my previous trips. Please pray for 
wisdom to perform my duties as a teacher 
and trainer to our beloved pastors and 
leaders in Cambodia. I need to raise 
$4,500 in order to make the trip in 
November of 2020. That will include 
airfare, room and board for me, printing 
materials and meals for the trainees. If 

you are able to give toward my next trip, 
please send your gift to Missions Door 
account 50160G. 

Churches in Cambodia in many areas 
still meets in the field every Sunday. the 
church building are closed but the body 
of believers still worship the God who 
created of all thing. 

To run all the ministries at the Center 
in Cambodia we need $2,500 per month. 
Would you please pray with us for God’s 
provision for these needs? Please send 
your generous tax-deductible gift to 
Missions Door for account 92582B. 

We still need to raise $15,000 to 
acquire a four-wheel-drive pickup truck 
to use for ministry in Cambodia. This 
truck will help expand the ministry 
tremendously. Will you consider giving a 
gift that can reach Cambodians for 
Christ? Please send your generous tax-
deductible gift for a truck to Missions 
Door for account 92582V. 

Please come visit the ministry in 
Cambodia with us to see how God uses 
your giving to reach people in Cambodia 
for the Kingdom. 
Family news 

I praise God for health for 
both my wife Samén and I. We 
both are in good health and 
pray that God will continue to 
give us this good health. All of 
our children and grandchildren 
are also doing well. Our eldest 
granddaughter is in senior year 
in high school this year. We 
had a great time with her when 
she visited us for the summer. 
Our eldest grandson will be 
attending YWAM training to 
become a missionary. We are 
so proud of him for following in 
my footsteps. My third daughter Priscilla 
and her husband continue to serve God 
through their church in Renton, 
Washington. It is our joy and prayer to 
see our children and grandchildren 
following the Lord, loving and serve him! 

Please continue to pray for the Lord's 
ministry through us and for financial 
support needs. If you or your church 
wants to be part of this vital ministry in 
reaching Cambodians for Christ, please 
send your gift to Missions Door account 
number #50160S. For more information 
please contact me. My contact 
information is on top of page one. You 
can get involved in this ministry by 
spending some time with us in Cambodia 
to teach English, computer, or even help 
in medical, dental and vision needs. You 

can even help to organize a group meeting 
in the US and let me come to share with 
your group. Thank you for your prayers 
and financial support that allows us to 
serve the Lord on your behalf. 

May the Lord continue to abundantly 
bless you, your family, and church. With 
all our love in Christ Jesus. We thank you! 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
PARTNERSHIP 

Samen and I thank you for giving 
us the opportunity to serve God 
among the Cambodian people on 
your behalf. We also thank you for 
your generous giving, faithful 
prayers, and continued concern for 
the Lord's ministry in Cambodia.  It 
is because of partners like you that 
we are able to bring the good news 
of Jesus Christ to unreached 
Cambodians. As our support need is 
growing larger, will you pray for us 
and consider supporting us regularly 
or occasionally? To support us, 
please send your generous and 
much appreciated tax-deductible 
gifts to Missions Door with our 
account number 50160S. Please 
pray that we will faithfully walk 
with Jesus. Pray that God will take 
care of our family's need.  

Radha & Samén 
Manickam 

Pastor Cheam Rin and the evangelism team 


